
MEETING LOG 

SUBJECT: Voluntary Standards 

DATE OF MEETING: April 3, 2024 

LOG ENTRY SOURCE: Jacob Murray 

LOCATION: 4330 East West Highway, Bethesda, MD 

LOG FILING ENTRY DATE:  April 5, 2024 

CPSC ATTENDEES: Austin Schlick (Executive Director), DeWane Ray (Deputy Executive 
Director: Safety Operations), Jacob Murray (Administrative Officer). 

ASTM-AFFILIATED ATTENDEES: Molly Lynyak (Manager); Kevin Shanahan (Director) 

OBSERVERS:  Mayra Thomas-Romero  

SUMMARY OF MEETING:  The ASTM representatives expressed their appreciation for the 
collaboration between ASTM and CPSC. They explained the function of ASTM as a non-profit 
organization, its outreach efforts, and its role in connection with rulemaking. The standards-
setting value of data provided by CPSC was discussed. The ASTM representatives emphasized 
the value of CPSC’s presence at ICPHSO conferences. The mutual appreciation and 
importance of open two-way communication between CPSC and ASTM was also discussed. 


